
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Christmas 2020 - Reminder 
 
Christmas Cards 
Children are allowed to bring Christmas cards into school for pupils in their class bubble 
only.  Christmas cards will be left for 72 hours in a designated tray before being handed out; 
this means the last day for bringing Christmas cards to school is Monday 14 December.   
 
Christmas Lunch Day 
Children are welcome to wear non-school uniform or a Christmas jumper on Wednesday 16 
December which is also Christmas lunch day. 
 
Christmas Cinema Experience  
As we can’t have Christmas parties this year, we thought we would have a Christmas cinema 
experience instead… 
 
Lower Sites - On Thursday 17 December Lower Site children are invited to come to school in 
their dressing gown and pyjamas ready to board the polar express.  Children will have 
chocolate milk and cookies before watching the film in their class bubble with a little 
something special to take home to remind them of their trip. 
 
Upper Sites - On Thursday 17 December, Upper Site children are invited to dress up in their 
party clothes for an afternoon at the movies.  Children will have chocolate milk and cookies 
and take part in Christmas activities before watching Elf in their class bubbles.  
 


